

---

**From:** Cecile de Jongh <[REDACTED]>  
**Sent:** Sunday, July 31, 2011 2:55 PM  
**To:** brice gordon  
**Cc:** jeevacation@gmail.com; Gary Kerney  
**Subject:** Re: Storm Watch

I think he should postpone the trip. It looks like we will definitely get s=me heavy weather on Tuesday.

With warm regards,

Cecile

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 31, 2011, at 9:15 AM, brice gordon <[REDACTED]> wrote:

> Jeffrey  
>  
> with the present storm activity in the atlantic we will be battening  
> done t=e hatches, palm trees, storm shutters etc, Monday Nanny Cay Marine have just requested that the Big N is  
there by 7am tomorr=w morning, they intend to close down by 12 noon Monday, at this time.  
> Forecast indicates Tues/Wed when we will feel the effects of the  
> present T=  
>  
> Would it be possible to postpone Mr Cortez until next week,  
>  
> thank you  
>  
>  
>  
> Brice Gordon  
> Little Saint James  
> USVI  
> [REDACTED]  
>

```
<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?>
<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version=.0">
<dict>
    <key>conversation-id</key>
    <integer>194982</integer>
    <key>date-last-viewed</key>
    <integer>0</integer>
    <key>date-received</key>
    <integer>1312124118</integer>
    <key>flags</key>
    <integer>8590195713</integer>
    <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
```

```
<array>
  <integer>6</integer>
  <integer>2</integer>
</array>
<key>remote-id</key>
<string>171718</string>
</dict>
</plist>
```